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Babes in the Wood 
(Daycare of Children) 

Tel:  
16th June 2023 

To whom it may concern, 

Re; Tolbooth Museum 

Our children enjoy visits to the Tolbooth Museum, seeing things that were important 
to their parents and grandparents, and other historical facts about Stonehaven. 
Hopefully this interest will continue in their future lives, with them and their children. 
The transfer of the building to the Tolbooth Association should ensure that this 
experience is available to future generations and so we fully support STA’s CAT 
application. 

Regards, 

  
(Owner BITW Ltd) 

1 Queens Rd
Stonehaven

Aberdeenshire
AB39 2HQ
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Kincardineshire Development Partnership, 

Sheriff Court Building, 

Dunnottar Avenue, 

Stonehaven 

AB39 2JD 

23 June 2023 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Re: Community Asset Transfer Application – Stonehaven Tollbooth Association (STA) 

Kincardineshire Development Partnership Board of Trustees fully supports the application 
made by the Stonehaven Tollbooth Association for a Community Asset Transfer. 

In particular KDP Trustees applaud the STA for the excellent work being carried out by the 
volunteers in the running and organisation of the museum and their enthusiastic approach to 
encouraging tourism. 

The Tollbooth is a valuable resource to the Stonehaven area, and it is important that it keeps 
the heritage and the traditions of the area alive. 

KDP Trustees wish Stonehaven Tollbooth Association every success in the future and in 
their pursuit of the Community Asset Transfer. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Chair, 

For and behalf of the Board of Trustees,  

Kincardineshire Development Partnership. 



StStonehaven & District Community Council  

To Whom It May Concern                                                            16.6.23 

Stonehaven and District Community Council were unanimously in favour of the 
proposed CAT request from the Stonehaven Tolbooth Association for the Tolbooth 
Museum building. We should like to make clear our complete, indeed enthusiastic 
support for this project. 

Regards 

, Secretary 

Stonehaven And District Community Council 



Stonehaven Town Partnership 
Sheriff Court Building 

Dunnottar Avenue 
Stonehaven 

AB39 2JD 

 
Tollbooth Museum 

Date: 28th June, 2023 

Dear , 

The Trustees of the Stonehaven Town Partnership (STP) wish to express their support for the CAT 
of the Tollbooth Museum by the Museum Trustees.   

This is a positive application that would bring into Community ownership a very important building 
in the town’s heritage. 

The STP wholeheartedly support this application and wish to offer any assistance where we can. 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Chair 
Stonehaven Town Partnership 






